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Circular 16-2019                    24 May 2019 
 

Dear Residents, 

 
REMOVAL OF CIRCLE AND ADDITIONAL SPEED HUMPS  
 

In an ongoing effort to improve our village and to ease traffic flow and   

curb the continual problem of speeding in the village, we are about to  

commence with some improvements in Loerie Lane and Heron Drive. 

 

As you may well have noticed some hoarding being erected next to the Guard House on the 

lawns, this will be the contractors work site for the duration of the road works, please keep 

clear of this area.  

 

Please be aware of the road works over the next three weeks, there will be disruptions and lane 

closures during this time and we request your understanding and patience. 

 

Starting Monday, 27 May 2019 the road repairs will commence with the installation of two 

additional speed humps in Loerie Lane and the removal of the traffic circle in Heron Drive. 

 

From Thursday, 30 May 2019 excavation of half of the two speed humps in Heron Drive will 

begin close to the circle, on the Southern side and the Northern side of the existing circle. 

During this time there will only be one lane to access the units beyond number 62 and below 

unit 63. The contractors will be setting up the required barriers and safety measures. 

 

From Tuesday, 11 June 2019 excavation of the second half of the same two speed humps will 

commence 

 

Apologies in advance, unfortunately there will be disruptions for the next month or so, for the 

duration of the contract. 
 

   
Kind regards 

 

 
 
Roy Martin 

Village Manager 

 

 

Let’s work Together to make “The Village of Our Dreams” 
 


